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Year 3 Explore Nature Through Art! 

Our Year 3 children have had a truly inspiring time taking part in a mixed media art project that 
brought together creativity, nature, and imagination. 

Working alongside a talented visiting artist, the children explored the beauty of trees and the 
natural world in some wonderfully creative ways. They began by listening to a range of natural 
sounds – from rustling leaves to birdsong – which sparked thoughtful conversations and 
imaginative responses. 

One of the highlights was the chance to talk into a Dictaphone about their favourite tree. The 
children shared some incredibly thoughtful and personal reflections, showing how deeply 
connected they felt to the natural world around them. 

Throughout the project, they engaged in a variety of hands-on activities, using different art 
techniques and materials to express their ideas. The artist, who is currently developing an 
exciting new installation called CANOPY at Moors Valley, was so impressed by the children's 
enthusiasm and creativity. 

A huge thank you to the artist and everyone who helped make this unique opportunity possible 

– we can’t wait to see the final piece on display at Moors Valley! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer Fair 
Click this link to volunteer.  It takes a whole community to make these events special so please 
sign up and make this day extra special. 
 
Mr. Forward 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=h0du62ko3EmQKrW2JFLIPmcdkiAMXbFDjZnGh3iMdNVUQlVEUTI0VzlKVUVNUEJOWEVNWDRJUkVTVS4u&route=shorturl
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